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Cheryl Revkin
04/27/2024 05:12 PM
23-1058

The intersection of this intersection in Silver Lake has long been
pedestrian and bike unfriendly. It is non functional if you want to
traverse to and from the library, the SL Reservoir, the meadow
and/or our major shopping center. We are a community which
encourages travel other than cars. We need a major modification
of this intersection. I have lived in Echo Park/Silver Lake for
nearly fifty years. My grandson lives here too. I believe strongly
in structuring our City to fight the climate crisis so that there can
be a safe future for my grandson. Engineering our transportation
corridors to accommodate pedestrians, cyclists, and others to
chose to commute without cars is essential to that mission.
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I live near this intersection and use it to walk my dog to the
reservoir every day. Every time I cross this street, when the
pedestrian light signals, I am nearly hit. Drivers turning right at
this light are not able to see pedestrians, and sometimes they don't
care. Another driver once cut another car that was waiting for me,
so that they can proceed to turn on Silver Lake. It is dangerous,
and a completely avoidable mishap. Please, enforce a NO TURN
ON RED at this intersection. We need to make Silver Lake and
LA City in general, more pedestrian friendly. It's better for the
city, better for the climate.



